

Department of Education Region VI – Western Visayas **DIVISION OF AKLAN** Arch. Gabriel M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan



January 8, 2019

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary
and Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Greetings!

This is to advise all school heads concerned to get the folders of teacher applicants for SY 2018-2019 at the division office c/o Miss Shena R. Bondad not later than January 17, 2019, preferably after the Sadsad Panaad on January 16, 2019.

All folders which remain in the office after this date **shall be disposed of as wastes**. This should be done in order to give space for the incoming documents/folders of applicants for SY 2019-2020.

For your information and immediate compliance.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA

Education Program Supervisor
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

In-Charge of the Division

DIVISION LETTER No. 4, s. 2019

"May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan."